
 

Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
Vice President-General Counsel, Southeast Region 
Legal Department  
 
 
November 17, 2006 – VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Six Concourse Parkway 
Suite 600 
Atlanta, Georgia 30328 
 
Phone 770-284-5498 
Fax 770-284-5488 
de.oroark@verizon.com 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk  
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850      
 
Re: Notification of the Name Change of Verizon Florida Inc. to Verizon Florida LLC  
 
Dear Ms. Bayo: 
 
Verizon Florida LLC (“Verizon”) hereby respectfully notifies the Florida Public Service 
Commission (the “Commission”) of the name change of Verizon Florida Inc. to Verizon 
Florida LLC (the “Name Change”).  This name change reflects the company’s 
conversion from a corporation to a limited liability company. 

 
Verizon requests that the Commission change the certificates of public convenience 
and necessity held by Verizon Florida Inc. to reflect the Name Change to “Verizon 
Florida LLC.”  Verizon will file revised tariff sheets as appropriate in connection with the 
Name Change.  These tariff changes will not revise the rates, terms or conditions of any 
services currently offered.  Verizon amended its qualification documents in Florida on 
November 15, 2006 to accomplish the Name Change. 

Verizon will continue to provide telecommunications services in Florida and the Name 
Change will have no impact on customers or services.  Customers will be provided 
notice of the Name Change via a message on their bill.   
 
Verizon respectfully submits that the public interest, convenience, and necessity would 
be furthered by the Name Change.  Further information regarding the Name Change is 
available at the request of the Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/ Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
 
Dulaney L. O’Roark III 
 
tas 
 


